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Media Covers Turnstile Locking Demonstration Today

This afternoon, media covered the turnstile locking demonstration at the Wilshire/Normandie Purple Line station. Stories may be broadcast later this afternoon and evening on Channels 2, 4, 5, 9, 11, 13 and 52 and Korean Television. KPCC radio, Korean print, The Source on metro.net and Streetsblog also covered the demonstration. Metro executive Jane Matsumoto was interviewed. All the gates at the subway station were locked between 1:00 p.m. and 4:00 p.m. Staff and Sheriff’s deputies were on hand to educate the public about how to use TAP cards and to monitor how many Metro riders use fare media other than TAP. On the following three Wednesdays, the demonstration will be expanded to add an additional subway station each week including Vermont/Beverly, Hollywood/Western and Wilshire/Western.  
Metro Recognized in 23rd Annual AQMD Awards
On October 7th, 2011, Los Angeles County Metro will be receiving an award bestowed by The South Coast Air Quality Management District for Advancement of Air Pollution Technology.   We will be receiving this award for the efforts the agency has taken to operate alternative fuel fleet vehicles – capped by the retirement of our last diesel bus earlier this year.  AQMD annually recognizes entities and individuals who go above and beyond the call to help our region achieve clean air.



	

	








